No. 300, Zhongda Rd., 
Zhongli City, Taoyuan County 320.

30 April 2012

Customer Service Department
Tao Yuan Motor Transportation Company

No. 225, Zhonghe Rd.
Zhongli City, Taoyuan County 320 
Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing about the bus service you provide that goes through the campus of National Central University, bus route 137.  As a student of NCU, I am very concerned about safe driving on campus.  Fortunately your company has been known for good driving manners and I have been quite happy with your performance—until now.

I am sure your drivers are aware that speeding, overtaking and honking are banned on NCU campus.  Yet, 
on April 30, 2012 in the afternoon at about 4’o clock, I witnessed a driver of your company driving way beyond the speed limit of 25 mph to overtake another car right here on NCU campus.  Moreover, the driver honked for the smaller car to get out of the way.  The behavior of the bus driver is very dangerous for pedestrians, and the noise is annoying for students in class.

I am writing to ask you to investigate this matter and enhance employee training so that the good impression of your company could be maintained.  Otherwise, I may have to report the incident to the university.  I am afraid your reputation would be spoiled again. 
I look forward to receiving your explanation on these matters.  Thank you.
Yours faithfully,
Arwen Huang
Mobile: 0934-297970 
